OPEN SPACE COMMITTEE
Town of Deerfield, Massachusetts
July 20, 2009
MINUTES

MEMBERS PRESENT: Ben Clark, Judy Kundl, Lynn Rose, Bob Underhill (Chair)

The Open Space Committee meeting of the Town of Deerfield was called to order, pursuant to posted
notice, in the Town Office Building, 8b Conway Street, South Deerfield, Massachusetts, on July 20" 2009
at 7:05 pm.

Minutes from the February 23" 2009 meeting were approved unanimously.

The committee voted unanimously in favor of electing B Underhill as a representative to the CPC.

B Underhill discussed role of the OSC and future direction possibilities. It was agreed that opinions should
still be submitted on appropriate future APR, CPA, or ZBA filings.

Also suggested was changing the OSC meeting schedule to a quarterly basis. This was well received, with
the caveat being that more frequent meetings may be scheduled if the need arises.

B Underhill reports that the $1000 budget for the OSC was approved at town meeting.

L Rose advocates a review of the town’s Open Space Plan prior to the next meeting. B Underhill suggests
that the Plan be the focus of the October meeting.

The next meeting will take place on October 26, 2009 at 7:00 pm in the Town Offices.

The meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm.

A TRUE COPY

ATTEST: Ben Clark, Committee Clerk



